
Town of Summit 
                               Monthly Meeting 
                                                           May 10, 2016 
 
Mike Solovey started the meeting at 6:55 P.M.  He distributed a copy of the District Attorney Annual Report.  Once he 
was done discussing it, he opened the floor for questions. 
 
Ed Pfaff called the regular meeting to order at 7:03 P.M. 
 
Roll Call: Ed Pfaff, Tammy Miller, Jeff Hanson 
 
Public Attendance: Dale Miller, Judy Miller, Mae Buelow, Courtney Churchill, John Nemitz, Jackie Laack    
 
Public Input: None 
 
Tammy Miller read the minutes of the April meeting. Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the minutes as being read.  
Seconded by Ed Pfaff.  Motion carried. 
 
Jeff Hanson gave the treasurer’s report.  A motion was made by Ed Pfaff to accept the report as presented.  Seconded by 
Jeff Hanson.  Motion carried. 
 
Permits:  A building permit for Courtney Churchill and Darin Wipperfurth to build a shed  and driveway permit were 
reviewed.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the permits as presented.  Seconded by Ed Pfaff.  Motion carried.  A 
building permit for John Nemitz to build a garage was reviewed.   Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the permit as 
presented.  Ed Pfaff seconded the motion.  Motion carried.  A building permit for Evan and Brenda Carstedt was 
reviewed.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to accept the permit as presented subject to being provided the sanitary permit. Ed 
Pfaff seconded the motion.  Motion carried.  A building permit for Andy Potter to build a house was reviewed.  Jeff 
Hanson made a motion to accept the permit as presented.  Ed Pfaff seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 
Old Business: Dale Kniffel has been contacted to take a look at remodeling at the park.  Also discussed landscaping an 
area for the cement picnic table to be placed. 
 
New Business:  None 
 
Road Maintenance: Still patching some roads.  List of roads for sealing was reviewed and discussed taking a drive to 
look at the rest of the roads. 
 
Bills/Payments: Bills and payments were reviewed.  Jeff Hanson made a motion to approve the bills as presented.                                                                        
Ed Pfaff seconded the motion.  Motion carried. 
 

Motion to adjourn meeting at 7:30 P.M. was made by Jeff Hanson.  Seconded by Ed Pfaff.  Motion carried. 

 
These minutes were taken by me, Tammy Miller, Clerk, and are correct to the best of my knowledge.   
        Tammy Miller, Clerk 
 
 
 
Draft Minutes Subject to Approval 
 
 
 
 
 


